BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Read, PO, Box 21040, 8t. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

2014-10-28

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400 :
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive

St. John’s, N A1B 4K7

Dear Mr Young:

Re:  The Board’s Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on
the Island Interconnected System ~ Clarification of deadline for filing of Phase
One Information Request Responses

This is further to our letter of October 22™ whetein the Board set the dates for the filing of
information requests for Phase One,

Please note that all responses to information requests for Phase One are required to be filed
no later than Thursday, November 13, 2014. These include the RFI responses that Hydro
committed to file in its letter of September 26, 2014, the responses to Information Requests
that are submitted by October 30", outstanding RFI responses PUB-NLH-378, PUB-NLH-
379, and PUB-NLH-380 and RFI responses DD-NLH-10, DD-NLH-11 and DD-NLH-16
allowed by Board Order No. P.U. 41(2014).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned,

Yours truly,

Che lundon

Board Secretary

fbds

ecc.  Newloundland Power Ine, Istand Industrial Customer Gronp
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower,com Mr. Paul Coxwerthy, E-mail: peexworthy@stewarimckelvey.com
Mr. lan Keily, QC, E-mail: ikelly@eurtisdawe.com Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter{@@pa-law.ca
Consuiner Advocate Grand Riverkeeper® Labrador Ine,
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tjohnson@odeacarle.ca Ms. Roberta Framplon Benefiel, E-Mail; rebnfi@gmail.com
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey@odcazarle.ca Mr. Charles O’Brien, E-mail: E-mail: bluegreenlaw@gmail.com
Mr. Raman Balakrishnan, B-mail; rbalakrishnan@odeaear].ca Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail; Philip@centrehelios.org

Mr, Danny Dumaresque
Mr. Danny Dumaresque, E-mail: danny.liberal @gmail. com
Mr. William Kennedy, E-mail:wkennedy@kennedylawofitice.ca

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: chblundon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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